Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION
The STATE BOARD OF ADMINISTRATION announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: Monday, August 3, 2020, 9:30 a.m. – conclusion of Business ET
PLACE: Due to changing concerns surrounding COVID-19, the meeting will be held virtually only. For more information and to attend this meeting, please register at the State Board of Administration’s website at www.sbafla.com prior to the meeting.

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: General business of the Audit Committee.

For more information regarding this meeting, please see our website at: www.sbafla.com.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Kimberly Calhoun, phone: (850)413-1243 or email: kimberly.calhoun@sbafla.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Jim Moore, phone: (850)413-1164 or email: Jim.Moore@sbafla.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
